
I live in Sisters and cannot make the trip to Salem to testify on these bills.  Please accept this email as my 
testimony and include it in the record. 
 
On HB2938: 
 
This bill has all the faults of HB2937 plus the issues associated with RVs.   
 
I live on EFU land east of Sisters and I can tell you than allowing recreational vehicles for residential 
purposes on EFU land is a very bad idea. The bill claims these would be for temporary residence, but the 
notion of temporary is undefined.  In addition, there no guarantee that the human waste generated in 
those residences will be property disposed of and apparently no basis in this law to require that.  
Furthermore, counties do not have the resources to monitor rural areas and violations tend to go 
uncorrected.   
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Eva Eagle, 
 


